
secretary@flushing.cornwall.sch.uk                                                          Friday 25th November  2022
This half term our school focus is:   Kindness 

Dates for your Diary: 
Week beginning 28th November Scholastic Book Fair all week.
Thursday 1st December - Seahorses - bring in an old toy day.
Thursday 1st December - Come into school and read with your children!  2.45pm
Monday 5th December -Seals Class to Penryn College-Christmas Lectures-more 
details to follow.
Thursday 8th December - KS1 Nativity at St Peter’s Church at 4.30pm
Friday 9th December - Flushing village Christmas light switch-on!
Wednesday 14th December -KS2 Christingle at St Peter’s Church -5pm.
Friday 16th December – End of term.

\

Praise Certificates

Seahorses- Herbie and Finch
Starfish- Finn and Fearne

Seals- Sisa and Lola
Dolphins-Ruben and Charles

   Congratulations Everybody!

 

 

Attendance

Seahorses: 96.4%
Starfish:  88.5%

Seals: 89.6% 
Dolphins:  96.7%

Well done Dolphins!

FLUSHING C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER 

Attention Breakfast 
Clubbers!

Breakfast club will be in 
the Starfish Classroom 

next week to make space 
for our wonderful book 

fair!
 
  

Sporting News!

Some of the Year 6s went to the basketball 
tournament at Penryn College. Our first match we 
sadly lost; the second and third we drew and the 

fourth, fifth and sixth we won. All of our team scored 
at least three hoops. Out of the six other schools 

competing against us we came third. 
By Barnaby
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Attention!  
Thumbs Up Clubbers!

As the evenings are now quite 
dark and cold, we have installed 
a doorbell on the gate outside 

the Starfish classroom which you 
can use to alert staff that you 
have arrived, to pick up your 

children.  
This will enable us to close the 
door of the classroom to stay a 

little warmer.  
Thank you for your continued 

support!

 ‘In Kindness’

Kindness speaks the words
Your heart could never speak
Your wings hold me up, and give me 
strength when I am weak.
The warmth of your protection,
Brings music to my heart.
You open up the doors,
You show me where to start.

By Anne Marie Cline

To celebrate reading and our Book Fair week we have organised the following 
events:
 
Thursday December 1st –We would like to invite you to come and share a book 
with your child in their classroom at 2.45pm.
 
Bring a favourite book week! Any day next week, children to bring in their 
favourite book to talk about and share in class.


